
You Are invited to a service 

celebrating migrants and refugees 

who have settled in Australia. 

Sunday 25th August 2024 at 9:30am 

followed by a luncheon at 12n in the Hall 

(please bring a plate of international food to share that reflects 
your country of origin or heritage) 

 

 

 

Would you like to share your story with us? 

The following are a list of questions that you may wish to consider to help 
tell your story: 

1. Who was the first person in your family to migrate or seek refuge in 
Australia? 

2. Why did they seek to come here? 
3. What transport did they use to get to Australia? 



4. Was there a specific story you would like to share about what 
happened on their trip here? 

5. What part of Australia did they first move to and how did they find it? 
6. How did you come to be in Mount Gambier? 
7. What are the good things about being in Australia? 
8. What are the difficult things? 
9. Is there anything that you feel our Church can do to help migrants and 

refugees in our community? 
10. What food have you brought with you today that reflects your 

heritage or country of origin? 
11. Do you have a song or dance from your country that you would like 

to perform for us? 

 

How can you share your story? 

1. In person at the luncheon 
2. Record a video clip (even if you cant make it on the day we would 

love to hear from you) 
3. Type out or write up your story and we will display it on the wall for 

people to read. 
4. Through a song or dance at the luncheon 
5. Come dressed in traditional costume 
6. Photos of your experiences to put on display 
7. Being involved in the Church service at 9:30am 

 

Whatever way you would like to participate, please let Robyn Ashby know 
on 0438831084 or email ashbyrl@ozemail.com.au. 

Any written stories or videos will need to be given or sent to 
Robyn, or left in the Church Office BEFORE 5pm Thursday 22nd 
August 2024 

 

We will be setting up the Hall on Saturday 24th August at 3pm if any one 
would like to assist or have photos to display. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

 


